Julie Glover

I am very upset that Northwest Innovation Works, LLC. proposes to develop and operate a natural
gas-to-methanol production plant and storage facilities on approximately 90 acres at the Port of
Kalama. THIS IS CRAZY! Methanol will be loaded on to ships at a new dock that will be owned
by the Port and transported to Asia. SO WHY ARE WE POLLUTING OUR OWN LAND AND
AIR SIMPLY TO BENEFIT CHINA?

The Second Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement focused on fully analyzing greenhouse
gas emissions from the proposed Kalama methanol facility, looking at impacts from upstream
emissions, such as the greenhouse gases that escape from natural gas wells and pipelines, direct and
indirect emissions produced at the facility, and downstream emissions from transporting the
methanol to its intended destination in China. IT MAKES NO SENSE TO ME THAT WE
WOULD WILLINGLY UNDERGO ALL THIS POLLUTION FOR THE BENEFIT OF A FEW
MONEYMAKERS, BUT NOT FOR THE AMERICAN PEOPLE WHOSE HABITAT IS BEING
ENDANGERED!



